
• Good Afternoon Everyone.  
• I am Tyler Priest, Chief of Staff for ASG this year.  
• This semester we as a group have been working on a large amount of projects, and while 

we have accomplished quite a bit, we still have more to do.  
• Mention Tori’s state of students address for important things we have done.  
• Senate:  one piece of required legislation for all senators.  A lot of strong legislation 

coming out of senate.  
• ASGJ:  taking an active role in ASG this year.  Working on Exec elections.   
• Cabinet: 

o We have successfully created a single deadline for all OSA forms, noon.   
o We have made great strides in the improvement of Safe Ride, including the 

grand opening of the new Safe Ride headquarters Friday October 12th.   
o We have created, from scratch, a clicker rental program for students.  This 

provides free clickers to students at the beginning of each semester.  
o We are working with administrators to create a new Razorback FYE class.   
o We have successfully completed a Voter Registration Drive gaining over 50 

new voters over 2 days.  
o Homecoming.   
o We have made an aggressive push for students to register for RazorRewards and 

are expanding the program beyond last year.    
o We are helped plan International Education Week with the International 

Students and Scholars Office. 
o We have had a student present at every Board of Trustees meeting to offer 

student insight.   
o We are helped plan Disabilities Awareness Month, including running a project 

building wheel chair ramps for disabled students. 
o We have already exponentially increased ASG’s Philanthropic footprint by 

requiring Cabinet members to have 3 community service hours, many of which 
have already exceeded their 3.       

o RSO Financial Affairs has been implemented successfully thanks to Treasurer 
Blake Hirschman and his Committee.    

o Fresh HOGS has been completely revamped and reorganized thanks to the work 
of our Fresh HOGS coordinator Rachel Ludeman, her Assistant Directors, and 
their advisor Katie Gottshalk.  Over 100 new freshmen applied with only 50 
becoming Fresh Hogs.  The program is now 2 semesters and has the fresh hogs 
serving office hours, serving on ASG committees, and acting as senate pages.   

o We use Blackboard for ASG minutes for Cabinet.  We also have Cabinet 
members posing weekly blogs on what they have accomplished.  Students may 
opt into the ASG tab on blackboard.   

o We have created the ASG Ticker to increase transparency of our Student 
Government.  This ticker shows what the Executive officers are doing on 
typically a daily basis.   

o Be Part of It 
o Student Poll 

§ Invited people to send questions to me or you.  
o State of Students Address:  



§ November 27th 
o Motor Voter:  

§ College Rep., YD’s, and ASG  
o Cabinet evaluations will be available online.   

• We look forward to a great next semester.   
	
  


